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DECISION FINAL

February 21, 2017
To whom it may concern:

RE: CU2016-0012/DR2016-0123 / LD2016-0024— Kaiser Permanente
Medical Office

Please be advised that the Planning Commission’s decision of February 1, 2017,
on the above referenced application was not appealed, therefore, the decision is
final.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (503) 526-2675.

Sincerely,

g

Steve Regner
Associate Planner

cc: Stefanie Slyman John Sullivan
Jane Engelhoff Sharon Kenny, MD
Jim Duggan Gerald Dunlap, MD
Ken Rencher Brad Roast
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